## The original documents are located in Box C37, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 3/26/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

## **Copyright Notice**

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN ....

## HOOVER HIGH SCHOOL

Home of the Patriots

March 26, 1976

The President Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. President:

On behalf of the student body in general and the members of the Choir and Marching Band in particular of Herbert Hoover High School, I wish to extend an invitation to you and your family to view the Bicentennial Cherry Blossom Festival Parade. As you might recall, this annual event is held each spring in Washington. The Parade this year will be on Saturday, April 10th. As the representatives of the State of California our award winning musicians would be most pleased and honored to have you see and hear them on this occasion.

Yours very truly,

Michael E. Zimmer

Drum Major - Patriot Marching Band

Hoover High School

original to Bill Wichelson 3/31/76

Herbert Hoover High School

Fresno, California 93726

Telephone 439-5351

5550 North Eine Chief